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From HQ

Debby says…

Radio Equipment for Hire. I have had a query from Brian Hardy G4BIP/WT1E regarding hiring an 
HF radio while visiting New Zealand at Christmas time.

If you or anyone you know of would be able to assist Brian, please contact him directly on 
g4bip@hotmail.co.uk.

With only a couple of weeks to go to be eligible for the rebated subscription, this is a reminder that the
rebate is only applicable to Transmitting/Family Transmitting subscriptions. The full fee is $99/$129 
less the $10 rebate, so $89//$119 is payable.

It’s now time to get those remits written and discussed before forwarding to NZART. These must be 
received at HQ electronically or by post, by the 31st December 2017.

Your next Break In is due out early December, included with this issue will be your annual call book. 
This year it has been produced in hard copy format only. No CD Rom version will be available.

Talk soon…Debby ZL2DL

mailto:g4bip@hotmail.co.uk
mailto:nzart@nzart.org.nz
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19th World ARDF Championships.
Dear IARU Societies & ARDF Friends,

Korean Amateur Radio League(KARL) is pleased to invite all IARU societies and ARDF friends to 

participate in the 19th World ARDF Championships.

For further information got to:  www.ardf2018.kr

Thank you.

 

Han Jung Hoon, HL2AGG

19th World ARDF Chanpionships Organizing Committee Chairman

Contact Phone: +82 2 575 9581

 

tel:+82%202-575-9581
http://www.ardf2018.kr/


Official Broadcast
The Official Broadcast is made on the last Sunday of each month except:

 December when the Broadcast is made on the Sunday before Christmas.

 January when there is no broadcast

The broadcast is made on 3900 kHz, and on the National System and local VHF repeaters.

The broadcast is made at 2000 hours (8:00 pm), with a repeat at 2100 hours (9:00 pm).

Members and Branches are welcome to submit material for inclusion in the Broadcast to the e-mail or 
postal address shown below.

ZL2BHF

NZART Headquarters

P O Box 40-525

UPPER HUTT 5140

E-mail:

zl6a@nzart.org.nz

Website:

http://www.nzart.org.nz/h-quarter/broadcast/

73, Jim ZL2BHF

Off Shore News Links
ARRL News & Features

RSGB News

IARU Region 3

About Infoline
Next HQ-Infoline: - Friday 08/12/2017. Closing date is Wednesday 05/12//2017

You have received this message because you are subscribed on an NZART Infoline list.

If you wish to be removed from this list, please visit:

http://www.nzart.org.nz/join/e-mail-lists/join-infoline-list/
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